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	Dear Parents,
Thank you to all the parents who attended our Internet Safety Session this week!  I hope you are now feeling more confident with strategies to support your children to use the internet and games safely online.

We are looking for a new football coach to support our football team next year.  The team would like to train together on a weekly basis and play other schools.

We have been working hard to ensure that our school is compliant with General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) this week, before the deadline of 25th May.

I look forward to seeing you at the Bingo tomorrow night at 6.30pm.  Thank you for your wonderful luxury contributions. 
Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


PA this week was Leo and Layla. Thank you for your help.  


Mr. Burbank and Flo Stoermer are running 100km on 14th July along the Ridgeway to raise money for Stockham School ICT equipment. If you would like to make a donation, please visit the link below to the Friends of Stockham Total Giving Page.  Thank you!

https://www.totalgiving.co.uk/mypage/sssh
On Friday 20th April, we took 7 boys to play in the Year 5/6 Wantage schools football tournament against 11 other teams. The whole team played fantastically, showing great sportsmanship and winning every single game - becoming the tournament champions!  This is impressive news for Stockham! A big thank you to all the parents who came and supported the children and thank you to Matt Turner for managing the team on the day!
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Shin pad and boot bank!
With football season coming to an end, if any parents have any boots or shin pads which are no longer going to be worn we would really appreciate them being donated to school. They will come in handy for future matches and tournaments of varying sports. Please could donations be made to Mrs Cargill in Year 6. Thanks in advance.

CLASS NEWS
Year F  This week the children have loved learning about the moon and getting messy in the
             moon dust.  They have also been learning the order of the planets using a great
             song.
Year 1  In Year 1 we have been comparing and ordering numbers in maths and in English

             we have written Ball invitations.  Half of us also had a fantastic time at our first 

             forest school!
Year 2  We have been reading a newspaper report about the Wicked Witch of the West this
             week.  We have used a text map and actions to recite the report.  We have enjoyed 
             playing reporters too!
Year 3  This week in Year 3 we have been writing our newspaper reports about a 
             mysterious find in the school. In maths we have been mastering our multiplication 
             skills and learning different ways to write our methods.
Year 4  This week Year 4 have begun to learn about the city of Pompeii and the eruption of 
             Mount Vesuvius.  In maths we have been ordering decimal numbers and in P.E we
             worked on improving our throwing skills.
Year 5  In Year 5 we have been working hard comparing fractions using the bar model.  In
             English we have been writing non-chronological reports.
Year 6  In maths this week we have been learning how to scale shapes.  In English we have

             used drama to prepare us for writing our promotional leaflets and in geography we

             have learnt about longitude and latitude.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Charlotte for her amazing writing.  Charlotte has worked really hard in her new

             writing book creating some great space stories.  Max B for his amazing space 

             story in his new book.  Max worked really hard to sound out all the long tricky 

             words.
Year 1  Mia and Skyla for great listening in art and creating fantastic Paul Klee style
             pictures.  You both thought very carefully about the shapes and colours you

             chose.
Year 2  Charlie for superb knowledge of 2D and 3D shapes and their properties.  You 
             have worked so hard in maths Charlie, well done!  Jessica for wonderful 

             enthusiasm, hard work and dedication in all our lessons.  You’re a star!
Year 3  Summer for incredible dedication to maths, she persevered and her hard work 
             showed. Alex for amazing confidence in his reading, he has tried hard to change
             his tone and stress different words for effect.
Year 4  Zizi for a great cold write story about a volcano erupting.  Martha for some
             thoughtful PSHCE work about friendship.
Year 5  Isobel for showing great perseverance and using different strategies when

             working out her times tables.  Ava for using some great expander noun phrases.
Year 6  Caitlin for using great perseverance at using number lines in maths and Nathan

             for some great sentence work in Write Away together.  Well done!
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 4 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 3 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done Year 3!
School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










